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This half term our school focus is:   Kindness 

Dates for your Diary: 
Thursday 10th November – Tempest Individual photographs  younger siblings are welcome 
from 8.45am.
Friday 11th November- Seahorses- bring your teddy into school.
Tuesday 15th Thursday 17th November - Parental consultations- please make an appointment 
with Ms Tucker.
Friday 18th November - Children in Need- more details to follow!
Wednesday 23rd November - Seahorses- bring a doll or figure into school.
Week beginning 28th November Scholastic Book Fair all week.
Thursday 1st December - Seahorses - bring in an old toy day.
Monday 5th December -Seals Class to Penryn College-Christmas Lectures-more 
details to follow.
Thursday 8th December - KS1 Nativity at St Peter’s Church at 4.30pm
Friday 9th December -KS2 Christingle at St Peter’s Church -5pm.
Friday 16th December – End of term.

Breakfast and TUC Clubs

Please note that the spaces for 
Breakfast and TUC Clubs are 

limited; please book at least 24 
hours in advance for these, and if 
you no longer need the provision, 
then let the office know so we can 
offer the place to someone else.  
Many thanks for your continued 

support in this matter.

\

Praise Certificates

Seahorses- Sol and Maeve
Starfish- Eliza and Jackson

Seals- Mary and Tegan
Dolphins- Rafey, Bella and Oscar

Congratulations Everybody!

 

Attendance

Seahorses: 94.5%
Starfish: 91.5%
Seals: 95.4%

Dolphins: 97.1%

Well done Dolphins!
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Poppy Appeal 2022

Pupils from Dolphins will be selling 
poppies to children in the other 
classes in the days leading up to 

Remembrance Sunday. If your child 
would like to buy one, suggested 

prices are around 50p.  
Thank you all!

Book Fair News!  We are really excited to be hosting 
another Scholastic Book Fair between Monday 

November 28th and Friday December 2nd. 
There will be a wide range of books for sale to appeal 

to every age group. 
An ideal opportunity to buy Christmas presents and 

support the school. More details to follow!

FOFS Christmas Card 
Fundraiser

Your festive orders have 
been delivered and are 

ready to collect from the 
school office.  

Please ensure that you 
have either paid in full, 

or bring any 
outstanding money 
when you collect.

Sporting News!

Well done to our netball team this 
week; they played some really 
tough matches but kept smiling 

and playing hard, right up until the 
final whistle! 

Great job Netballers!

This week, also saw the last 
football match of this year’s 

tournament.  
It was an exciting match 

culminating in a last minute 
equaliser by Oscar, our amazing 

goal-keeper!  
What an end to the season!
We’re so proud of you all!  


